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 Ms Kit Mee Lim OBJ2014/7156/P 19/12/2014  18:11:47 Building in the garden will be an eyesore in a residential and conservation area, especially from my 

balcony which I use often in the daytime and also in the evening in the summer.There has been much 

noise from the garden this year between April to October so with the garden office, the noise level 

would undoubtedly increase with more activity and people using the garden all day, worrying for a 

residential area

11 Lyndhurst 

Terrace

Flat 9

Newmount

 Ms J Hayler OBJ2014/7156/P 23/12/2014  12:00:30 Dear Sir,

I wish to object to this application for a commercial redevelopment in a garden which has many large 

trees and is overlooked by flats at Newmount, the next door property. Lyndhurst Terrace is in a 

conservation area and a large single story building would, in my opinion, be totally out of character in 

the area. The applicant's building is already a large house with many  rooms and therefore I do not see 

why they wish to erect an unattractive building in the garden spoiling the view of next door residents at 

Newmount, (number 11).

The erection of such a building would also cause disturbance to elderly residents in Newmount. If built 

it would also cause extra noise with people movement between the large house and this office.

I hope that my strong objection to this application is considered.

Thank you,

Sincerely, 

Ms J Hayler

2 Newmount

11 Lyndhurst 

Terrace

London

NW3 5QA

 Manuela Eleuteri COMMEMP

ER

2014/7156/P 15/12/2014  10:31:53 The proposed building is too large relative to the size of the garden and should be downscaled. It is 

also out of keeping with a conservation area in terms of design and look

31 Willoughby 

Road

London NW3 1RT
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